
                                                         National Aqueous  Corporation 
                                                         483 82nd Street 
                                                         Brookyn, New York 11209-4110 
 
 
                                                                       June 26, 2007 
 
Secretary Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the National Aqueous Corporation  is formally requesting that the 
Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff electronically file compliance 
amendments to its P.S.C. No. 1 – Water Tariff , as per the Commission Order issued June 
25, 2007 in Case 06-W-1362. 
 

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes 
individually by mail.  

 
 
 
                               Sincerely, 
 
 
                               James Barry  
                               National Aqueous Corporation 

 

Received: 06/26/2007


